
Rapid	
response	to	TB	
cases	of	
concern	in	
your	
workplace

Reduce	the	impact	of	
TB	in	PNG	workplaces	
Join	the	Businesses	for	Health:	

Tuberculosis	Network

Support to	
develop	and	
deliver	a	
workplace	TB	
policy	and	
program

Advice on	
revision	of	
your	BAHA	
workplace	HIV	
policy	and	
program

Promotion by	
B4H	as	a	
health	
promoting	
business.

Businesses	for	Health	Papua	New	Guinea
Email	us	enquiries@businesses4health.com

Call	us	Toll	Free	on	bmobile 7676	2482
Check	out	our	sponsors	and	supporters	www.businesses4health.com

Follow	us	on	Facebook	@B4HTB
Snap	&	post	your	best	workplace	#coveryourcough to businessesforhealth

B4H:	TB	replaces	BAHA	(Business	Coalition	against	HIV	&	AIDS)	in	response	to	concerns	by	
business	leaders	about	the	impact	of	TB	and	HIV	on	businesses,	their	employees,	families	

and	the	national	economy. B4H	PNG	is	supported	by	private	sector	sponsors,	the	
Australian	Government,	network	subscriptions	and	TB	workplace	training	fees.

Annual	Subscription

<20	employees	K1500PA,	21-99	employees	K3000,	100+	employees	K5000



• Rapid	response	to	TB	cases	of	concern	in	our	workplace

• Support to	develop	and	deliver	a	workplace	TB	policy	and	program

• Advice on	revision	of	HIV	policy	and	programs

• Promotion by	B4H	as	a	health	promoting	business

ANNUAL	
SUBSCRIPTION	ORDER	

Please	help	us	to	reduce	the	
impact	of	TB	in	our	workplace	and	

provide	us	with:

Businesses	for	Health	Papua	New	Guinea
Email	us	enquiries@businesses4health.com

Call	us	Toll	Free	on	bmobile 7676	2482
Check	out	our	sponsors	and	supporters	www.businesses4health.com

Follow	us	on	Facebook	@B4HTB
Snap	&	post	your	best	workplace	#coveryourcough to businessesforhealth

Business	Name:	

TB	policy	contact:	

Phone:	 Mobile	

Email:	

Number	of	Employees:	 Fee:	

Annual	Subscription

<20	employees	K1500PA,	21-99	employees	K3000,	100+	employees	K5000

Call	Lorrie	at	the	B4H:	TB	offce 7676	24	82

Visit	us	at	the	Port	Moresby	Chamber	of	Commerce	Office,	

United	Church	Building,	Town

Businesses	for	Health	Papua	New	Guinea	is	a	registered	not	for	profit	association	and	
replaces	BAHA	(Business	Coalition	against	HIV	&	AIDS)	in	response	to	concerns	by	

business	leaders	about	the	impact	of	TB	and	HIV	on	businesses,	their	employees,	families	
and	the	national	economy. B4H	PNG	is	supported	by	private	sector	sponsors,	the	
Australian	Government,	network	subscriptions	and	TB	workplace	training	fees.


